
GAULT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
5TH GRADE OUTDOOR SCIENCE SCHOOL 

 
Santa Cruz City Schools (SCCS) offers all students the opportunity to attend Outdoor 
Science School. We ask all families to consider the contribution options below for 
Outdoor Science School.  If you have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s 
teacher or our office staff. Camp dates are February 23-26, 2016. 
 
Student________________________________ Teacher________________________ 
 
Parent Contact _______________________________ Phone: ___________________  
 
Our family chooses the following contribution plan checked below: 

1. We will contribute now with a $270 check dated any time before February 5, 
2016. 

2. Three Check Plan: 3 checks for $90.00.  We will send All 3 checks NOW but 
post-date them for any three dates before February 5, 2016. Please post-date 
your checks and send them in now. SCCS will NOT cash checks until the date 
written on the check. 

3. We will pay $45.00 per month for 7 months. September –February 
4. We are not able to contribute $270.00 but we can with contribute $_________ 

(Attach cash or a check dated any time before February 5, 2016. If you are 
requesting a partial scholarship we expect that you will volunteer at the following 
fundraisers to raise money for Camp: 

a. October 31st Halloween Carnival       December 3, Winter Holiday Fair 
b. March 16th Art Night/Book Fair       May 12th Open House 

 
Scholarship Fund 

• In addition our family would like to contribute an additional ___________ to the 
scholarship fund to enable another child to attend Outdoor Science School.  

• Please contact your child’s teacher if you have questions or if you would like to 
help with the fundraising effort.  

 
The deadline for Outdoor Science School financial contributions is  

February 5th, 2016 
 

• Please make checks payable to “GAULT ELEMENTARY” drop them off at the 
school front office. 

• Please return this form to the classroom teacher, all information is confidential.  
With your help every 5th grader will be able to attend camp this year! 


